
20 Dec 04: Welcome 
Please visit the Reunion page. The first of the 2004 Fort Rucker pictures are up. 
We have also created two new email addresses for communication with 
organization. Please use NewStuff@VinhLongOutlaws.com to submit news, 
stories, articles, pictures, or any other content you would like to see posted to our 
site. If you have a request or comment about the site, or need information about 
the organization and its membership, please use 
SiteMgr@VinhLongOutlaws.com. The Feedback form is also available. 
Unfortunately, the Guest Book is still not working. Please check the links below to 
review recent updates to the site. 


